
 

Students can view their textbooks on‐line at 

www.browardschools.com. 

When you get to Broward County School's website, click on 
the BEEP link (located on the left hand column). Once on BEEP, 
you need to click on the Student Portal. Then, you need to 
enter your child's birth date and student number. Once you 
enter this information, you will have access to the resources 
available to you. 

Happy Reading! 

 


